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Dear Skaters and Parents, 

 

Club training starts on Wednesday 14 September. 

The groups and time schedule are the same as last season. (see link) 

If necessary, new groupings will be made during the season. 

 

The material distribution will take place on Wednesday 14 September between 18:00 and 

20:00 and a second one on Saturday 17 September after training at 9:45. Please  

 

As parents, please ensure that your children wear the following during training on ice: 

- helmet, gloves, necklace, shin- and knee pads 

and when they leave the ice, they should never walk without protection on the blades. 

 

ENERGY SAVINGS: please close the doors 

- Front door 

- Doors to the ice rink 

- Changing room- and toilet doors 

 

Please find all our latest announcement on our website www.shorttrack.lu under  

Actuality-News. 

 

ULPV Committee 

http://shorttrack.lu/index.php?page=informatiounen/wanter
http://www.shorttrack.lu/
http://shorttrack.lu/index.php?page=aktualiteit/news

